


5. Expansion of Gambling Area
I am deeply opposed to the proposed emphasis on gambling in the new development. The
fact that the gaming areas are planned to be larger and more prominently placed than dining
and community spaces is entirely inappropriate for a quiet, family-oriented neighbourhood.
This is not the type of facility I want to see promoted in my community, nor is it aligned with
the needs and values of local residents.

For these reasons, I ask the Council and the Sydney North Planning Panel to REJECT this
development proposal. It does not reflect the wishes of the local community, and the impacts
would be overwhelmingly negative for Forestville.

Thank you for your attention to my submission.

Regards




